
ATTENTION RESIDENTS, PATIENTS,
FAMILIES AND VISITORS

Due to increasing levels of COVID-19 and other respiratory viruses
we are strongly recommending and encouraging a return to

mask use for families and other visitors in resident and patient care areas.

We are concerned about resident and patient health and safety,
as well as the health and safety of our staff and visitors.

•	 Hand hygiene remains our strongest defense against viruses such 
as COVID-19. Please practice meticulous hand hygiene at all times, 
including when you enter the building.

•	 Please do not visit when you feel unwell.

•	 Please maintain physical distancing whenever possible, especially 
when eating and drinking.

We are also strongly recommending  and 
encouraging mask use for our staff working in 

resident/patient care areas.


